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Representative Chad Johnson 

Florida House of Representatives, District 22 

105 SW 1401h Court, Suite 1 

Newberry, FL 32669 

(352) 4%-3700 

Florida Department of Economic Opportunity 

Caldwell Building 

107 East Madison Street 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-4120 

1302 The Capitol 

402 S. Monroe St. Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 717-5021 

Subject: Letter of Support - Florida Job Growth Grant Fund Application for the Levy County Grocer 

Project 

As the State Representative for House District 22, I am proud to voice my strong support for Levy 

County's application to the Florida Job Growth Grant Fund for the Grocer Project in the City of 

Chiefland. 

This project is a vital step forward for our community. By improving access to essential goods and 

services, the Grocer Project will create jobs, expand local commerce, and provide long-term economic 

benefits for Levy County families. The investment will not only strengthen our local economy but also 

improve the overall quality of life for residents across the region. 

I remain committed to advancing opportunities that directly benefit the people of Levy County, and I 

believe this project is an excellent example of how targeted investment can drive meaningful growth. I 

respectfully encourage your full consideration of Levy County's application. 

Thank you for your continued leadership and support of Florida's rural communities. 

Sincerely, 

Representative Chad Johnson 

Florida House District 22 



 

The Greater Chiefland Area Chamber of Commerce 
Chieflandchamber.com 

chieflandchamber@bellsouth.net 
 Phone: 352-493-1849 

  
 

 
 
 
August 20, 2025 
To Whom It May Concern, 
The Greater Chiefland Area Chamber of Commerce is pleased to express our support 
for the ongoing efforts in Levy County and the City of Chiefland to promote strategic 
economic development initiatives that bring meaningful employment opportunities and 
essential services to the community. 
At the Chiefland Chamber, we believe that investing in the communities we serve by 
advocating for businesses that provide high-quality products, excellent service, and 
job opportunities for local residents. We recognize that access to affordable groceries 
and retail opportunities is a cornerstone of a healthy, thriving community. The 
proposed project in Chiefland aligns with this commitment by addressing both 
employment needs and service gaps for residents in the area. 
We applaud the collaborative efforts of local government leaders, businesses, and 
community stakeholders who are working to enhance infrastructure and foster 
economic growth in Levy County.  
We look forward to the continued growth and success of Levy County and remain 
committed to being a valued partner in these efforts. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Jeannie Lindsey 
Executive Director 
 
  

mailto:chieflandchamber@bellsouth.net










{"type":"Form","isBackSide":false,"languages":["en-us"],"usedOnDeviceOCR":false}



